WOODLAND SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 8th March 2019



(\circ)

IMPORTANT—Parents Target Setting

Please ring to book your appointment with Miss Scanlon

The Parents Target Setting Afternoon Meeting is on Wednesday 27th March from 1.10pm.

Teaching staff have assigned this day to see all parents. Appointment times are from 1.10-5.30pm.

Please contact Miss Scanlon in the office to book a time and make your appointment by no later than Monday 25th March. Thank you in advance.

World Book Day—Thursday 7th March

Thank you to everyone that came to our World Book Day Assembly, and brought in books for our 'book swap'.

Just a reminder that a Scholastics brochure was sent home last week with a £1 book voucher which can be used as part payment for Scholastic books or in any book shop. If you would like to order any please from the brochure please return it to school by no later than Friday 15th March.



Red Nose Day at Woodland School - Friday the 15th of March

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day on the morning of Friday the 15th of March. School Council and Play Leaders have organised some fun fundraising activities for Red Nose Day 2019. For £1, children can come to school dressed in Red or in a Red Nose T-shirt.

There will also be a Red Refreshments Stall, selling all snacks red!

Any donations on the day towards this stall would be greatly appreciated. Ideas of donations from previous years include red iced cupcakes and biscuits, babybels, red apples, grapes, strawberries, cherries (to make fruit cups and smoothies) and chocolate dipped strawberries.

Other activities include a Red Nose Snufflekins cake to raffle (20p a ticket), Red Nose treasure hunt (20p a go), Red Dabber Bingo (50p a bingo book), Pin the nose on the Red nose! (20p a go) and Guess the favourite cupcake competition (50p a go)

Please send your child's money to school in an envelope, purse or wallet, with them on the day.

Bikes & Scooters—Security Marking—Friday 22nd March

On Friday 22nd March at 10.00 am the police will be coming into school to security mark bikes and scooters making them easier to find if stolen. If you would like your child's bike or scooter to be security marked then please bring them to school for 9.00am on that morning.



Mother's Day Lunch in School - Tuesday 26th March 2019



We are inviting all mums and grandmas to join us in school for a Mother's Day Lunch, if mums or grandmas can't attend another family member is very welcome. Please return your menu choice reply slip to school by no later than Monday 11th March. Please pay the £2.50 per adult on the ParentPay System. Thank you.

If your child has a packed lunch but would like a school dinner on this day please let Miss Scanlon know by Monday 11th March. This is so we can order the correct quantity of food items.



All Stars Cricket Programme at Raby Castle Cricket Club

Raby Castle Cricket Club are taking part in the 2019 All Stars Programme. They will be running the sessions again on Tuesday Nights from 6:00pm - 6:45pm starting on the 14th May. Registration is now possible on the All Stars website (details on the attached poster).

HELP WANTED

We are going to be making model castles as part of our topic this term and would be grateful if you could send in the centres of kitchen rolls. Thank you.





Woodland Village Hall—Easter Coffee Morning

Saturday 13th April—10.00am to 12.00noon Funds raised for the upkeep of our local Village Hall Everyone Welcome





PUPILS OF THE WEEK

Squirrel Class





Owl Class





Owl Class for excellent behaviour and level of interest on our trip to Vindolanda



Happy 5th Birthday to Luke

Happy 9th Birthday To Zak

Happy 11th Birthday To Jamie